
Thursday, August 14, 2025 
 

 

If you are interested in trying out for the Girls Volleyball team, team tryouts will continue 
today and tomorrow from 3:30 to 5:30 in the Main Gym. You must be cleared through the 

AP Office in order to participate. 
 

The Library will be closed at lunch today and tomorrow. 
 

Schedule changes will not be made for preferential changes. Class changes will only be made 
for academic necessity. Counselors will be available for students during break or at lunch for 

drop-in questions. 
 

Seniors, Senior Sunrise will be tomorrow at 6:00am at the Stadium. This is an MHS Senior 
event only. Come start the new year with your classmates and make a wonderful memory 

 

Welcome back to school, Indians! Celebrate the start of a new school year at the annual back 
to school movie night in the Courtyard!  The movie is tomorrow August 15th.  The showing 
starts at 7pm and doors open at 6:30. Admission is completely free! Bring your own blanket 

or chairs and money for popcorn and drinks.  See you there! 
 

Hey Marysville, download the 5-star Students app on your phone today!  We use this app 
for all sorts of fun things on campus like voting for royalty, completing surveys, and signing 

up for events, but one of the best parts is the digital ID card that syncs to Aeries.  This 
digital ID is as official as your physical school ID card.  Please use the 5-star ID for 

admission to events and athletic games until our physical IDs arrive. 
 

Juniors and Seniors: Are you looking for some leadership experience? Would you like to 
work with children? Do you remember how much fun you had at Shady Creek? Why not 
become a Shady Creek counselor? Counselors are needed for Foothill School during the 

week of September 8th. 
Applications are available from the AP Office and are due back no later than Monday, 

August 18 and interviews will begin Wednesday August 20th with Cabin Leader training set 
to begin on September 3rd. No late applications will be accepted. 

 

If you were not issued a locker and are in need of one, please add your name to the waiting 
list in the Main Office. Please stop by during break, lunch, before or after school. Please do 

not use class time for this. Lockers will be assigned in order of the waiting list. 
 

If your parent or guardian has requested a lunch pass, please stop by the Attendance Office 
to pick up your special ID card at break or at lunch. Do not use class time to pick this up. 

You will need this ID card to leave campus at lunch! 
 

This year, the Attendance Office will no longer store athletic equipment. Once the metal 
rack is full, the office can no longer store your equipment. Do not leave your bags on the 

floors or the window shelves. This has become a dangerous safety issue.  
If you do store your items on the shelf, there are to be no in and out privileges. If you need 

something from your bag, you and only you can stop in at lunch to get what you need. 
 



Students, just a reminder that bikes and scooters are to be secured on the bike racks outside 
of the Main Building. They cannot be stored in the offices or classrooms.  

Also, you may not ride bikes, scooters and skateboards on campus at any time. This includes 
18th Street and the parking lots. Skateboards may be stored in the Security Office. 

 
Athletic Events of the Week 

 
Thank you for being respectful, responsible, healthy & engaged!  


